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SACRED HEART OF JESUS  
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

238 Main St. N., Rockwood, On N0B 2K0   Phone: 519-856-4711   FAX 519-856-2331 
Parish Office Email: sacredheartrockwood@hamiltondiocese.com 

Website: sacredheartrockwood.ca 
 

Mass Times 

 

   Saturday         5:00 pm   

   Sunday         9:00 am   

             (Sacred Heart Catholic School) 11:00 am    

   
    

   

  

  DAILY:  Monday                         No Mass  

                          Tuesday        7:00 pm 

                          Wednesday       No Mass 

      Thursday        at Sacred Heart School 

      Friday           8:00 am 
 

 

Confessions 

Tuesday, 6:30pm to 6:45pm  

Saturday 4:15pm to 4:45pm 

Sunday 8:30am to 8:45am 

and by appointment 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Tuesday 7:30 pm to Friday 8:00 am 
       

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK 

(OCTOBER 10
TH

TO OCTOBER 15
TH

)

 

 

 

 Tuesday 7:00 pm    ✝ Alan Spak & deceased family members 

 Friday   8:00 am    ✝ Alan Spak & deceased family members 

 

  Twenty Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 Saturday  5:00 pm   Intention of Donor 

 Sunday   9:00 am      

             11:00 am      For the People  
 

 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Rev. Mark Morley 

 pastor@sacredheartrockwood.ca  

October 8th, 2017 
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PARISH TURKEY SUPPER 
 

Congratulations to the Catholic Women's League on another successful Turkey Supper! And thank you to    
Taralee MacInnis, the CWL steering committee, and to all the volunteers from Sacred Heart and from     

St. Peter's who worked hard to provide a wonderful meal. As I've said 
before, the Turkey Supper is a parish event that brings together people 
from the wider community and  parishioners from other parishes.        
On this   Thanksgiving Weekend, we join 
people of other faiths and Canadians in 
general to give thanks to God for our 
many blessings. When we think of the 
various tragedies occurring around the 

world, we are fortunately to live in peace and relative security. 
 

Normally when I drive to the Newman Centre in Guelph the traffic is 
smooth and the commute doesn't take long. During the harvest season, however, I find myself behind a 

track on Highway 7 more often than usual. Fortunately, I don't find 
this frustrating. Instead, I take the time to give thanks to God for our 
farmers and the abundance of food that they provide for us. In Can-
ada, we have to worry more about 
wasting food than finding food. We 
are blessed indeed. 

I would like to take this opportunity 
to wish you and your family a Happy 
Thanksgiving! May we all be grateful 

to God for the many blessings we have received during the harvest season 
and throughout the year. God bless! 

             Fr. Mark Morley 

Some of the volunteers  
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PARISH UPDATES  

Prayer Calendar for Priests 
Every day, in our diocese we are invited to pray  

for a priest serving in our parishes 
 

Mon.   - Rev. Shane Degblor, M.C.C.J.  
Tues.   - Rev. Young Hoon Kim  

Wed.   - Jesuit Fathers (S.J.)  

Thurs. - Rev. Piotr Jurzyk  
Fri.  - Rev. Marijan Mihokovic  
Sat.     - Rev. Laszlo Amaszka  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 There are four books in the bible 
called the Gospels of Matthew, 
Mark, Luke and John 

 Matthew’s gospel tells about God 
with his family 

 Mark’s gospel tells about “a voice of 
one crying in the wilderness” 

 Luke’s gospel tells about Jesus 
sacrificing his life on the cross 

 John’s gospel tells about Jesus being 
the son of God the Father 

 
  

 

October  

   9 Rosary for Peace - Sacred Heart 7:00pm 

 10 Tuesday MASS (7:00 pm)  

 11 Euchre Matinee: (1:00 pm Coulson Hall) 

  Into the Breach (8:00pm Coulson Hall) 

 12 Mass @ Sacred Heart School (9:15am)  

 13 Seniors’ Program at Rockwood Library         

                             (11:30am to 1:30pm) 

FROM THE DIOCESE OF HAMILTON 

SACRED HEART CORRESPODENCE CATECHISM PGM.  
    (Parents of children in Grade 1 to Grade 8) 

Sacred Heart Parish will begin taking registration for the Catechism  
the Catechism Program in September. The catechism program is for 
students enrolled in a public or catholic elementary school that would 
like to participate in a religious education program. 

The catechism program will begin on October 4, 2017. The classes will 
be held at Coulson Hall, from 6:30 to 7:45 pm, and will run once a 
month from October to May. The cost of the program is $40.00 a 
student or $90.00 for families of 3 or more. Please register by 
September 16th, in order that the materials can ordered for the first 
day of class. The "We Believe" program is based on the four pillars of 
the Catholic Church.  

You can register on line at the Diocese of Hamilton website.  

http://hamiltondiocese.com/catechesis-registration/
CCCreg_2015_06.pdf 

If you have any questions about the catechism program please call 
Kathy Mazer at 519 994 1604. 

 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE: At this time of year, we give 
thanks to God for what we have been given. Please donate to our 
Thanksgiving food drive basket in Coulson Hall for those less 
fortunate. All non perishable food items will be donated to the 
Rockwood food bank. Thank you.          
             Charles Vince 

 

HOLY ROSARY: October is the month of the Holy Rosary. We will 
be praying the Rosary before all Masses. Our world is in desperate 
need of the intercession of our Blessed Mother. Please come a bit 
earlier to Mass to pray with us.       

             Mary Spiteri 

 

YOUTH CHOIR: If you are interested in joining and/or supporting 
a new youth group in the parish, or if you and/or your children are 
interested in joining the 11:00am Sunday Mass Family Choir, please 
contact me at: pastor@sacredheartrockwood.ca . Thank you,  

             Fr. Mark 

 

 

 

 

FALL MEMORIAL MASS AT MARYMOUNT CEMETERY 

Most Reverend Matthew Ustrzycki, Auxiliary Bishop Emeritus of 
Hamilton, will celebrate the Fall Memorial Mass at Marymount 
Cemetery, 5400 Highway 6 North, Guelph, on Saturday, October 28, 
at 11:00am. All are welcome to attend. For more information, please 
call (519) 836-8814, or visit www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca. 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the Catholic Women's League on another 
successful Turkey Supper! And thank you to Taralee MacInnis, 
the CWL steering committee, and to all the volunteers from 
Sacred Heart and from St. Peter's who worked hard to provide a 
wonderful meal. As I've said before, the Turkey Supper is a 
parish event that brings together people from the wider 
community and parishioners from other parishes. On this 
Thanksgiving Weekend, we join people of other faiths and 
Canadians in general to give thanks to God for our many 
blessings. When we think of the various tragedies occurring 
around the world, we are fortunately to live in peace and relative 
security. 

  

Normally when I drive to the Newman Centre in Guelph the 
traffic is smooth and the commute doesn't take long. During the 
harvest season, however, I find myself behind a track on 
Highway 7 more often than usual. Fortunately, I don't find this 
frustrating. Instead, I take the time to give thanks to God for our 
farmers and the abundance of food that they provide for us. In 
Canada, we have to worry more about wasting food than finding 
food. We are blessed indeed. 

  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family 
a Happy Thanksgiving! May we all be grateful to God for the 
many blessings we have received during the harvest season and 
throughout the year. God bless! 

  

Fr. Mark Morley 

 

 

 

 

 YOUTH GROUP:  
 

Our Catholic Youth Group will be 
holding their first meeting Friday 
October 20th from 7pm till 9pm in 
Coulson Hall.  All youth currently in 
grades 8 through 12 are invited to attend.  
Come join us for Pizza, and Games. 

       Fr. Mark 

http://www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca

